VIKKI BREESE-IVERSON

STATE REPRESENTATIVE
DISTRICT 85

HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

6/26/2020

Timothy G. Sekerak

Chief Clerk of the House
State Capitol Building, H-271
Salem, OR 97301

RE: Vote Explanation on House Bill 4203
Dear Chief Clerk Sekerak,

Police reform requires time, research and discussion. Enacting into law a chokehold ban in Oregon, when
our academies do not teach nor encourage chokeholds, is a decision which requires further vetting.

Sincerely,

‘Qtobu Tortese T —

Representative Vikki Breese-Iverson
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